INSPECTION, INC.

March 10, 2022
Patterson Unified School District

510 Keystone Blvd.
Patterson, CA 95363

Attn: Zane Schreder

Re: Las Palmas Elementary School
New Classroom Building Project
DSA APP# 02-119390

Dear Mr. Schreder:

United Inspection Inc. would like to thank the Patterson Unified School District for the
opportunity to Quote Inspection Services on the project stated above.

The inspection fee would be based off the Preliminary Project Documents provided by PUSD
with an approximate start date of April 18, 2022 and a completion date of January 31, 2023.

Nine (9) months at a monthly rate of $5,200.00.
One (1) month at a monthly rate of $2,000.00

Total Not to Exceed cost for the schedule - $48,800.00

All inspection fees if required starting February 1, 2023 will be by the hour at a rate of $80.00 per
hour with a 2-hour minimum.

Jerry Gaynor would be the inspector of record for the project. If overtime is needed prior district

approval would be required and all overtime billing would be separate. If our quote is acceptable,
please issue a purchase order at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Saasore Werddo

Jason Wade

5230 Griffin Rd. — Hughson, CA 95326 — PH (209) 996-5845




